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  Slim for Life Jillian Michaels,2013-02-12 Stop battling your weight and
slim down for life with this no-nonsense, insider’s plan from America’s
health, wellness, and weight-loss guru: Jillian Michaels. She has helped
millions lose weight and feel great, and now she can help you, too.
Bestselling author and Biggest Loser trainer Jillian Michaels swore she’d
never write another diet book. But she realized that with all of the
conflicting, overly complicated information being thrown at you each day,
what you need is a clear, simple plan that cuts through all the confusion to
deliver amazing results, fast. This book distills all she’s learned about
diet, fitness, and a healthy lifestyle to provide anyone seeking to be slim,
strong, and healthy with an easier path to achieving dramatic body
transformation. No nonsense, no gimmicks, just actionable advice that gets
incredible results fast!
  Winning by Losing Jillian Michaels,2010-05-25 Few things in life are simple
and straightforward, and losing weight is no different—it's not easy, and
anyone who says otherwise is trying to pull a fast one. Winning by Losing is
a comprehensive, inspirational, and real solution to your weight problems.
Taking a triple-threat approach, Biggest Loser trainer Jillian Michaels
identifies and illuminates the three keys to health and lasting weight loss
so that you can become a winner in mind, body, spirit, and life. Focusing on
both the psychological aspects of being overweight as well as nutrition and
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fitness, Jillian's program is designed to help you safely shed weight fast.
So, are you ready to chuck the excuses and the quick-fix fantasies and get
real about what it takes to change your life for the better? If so, this is
the book for you. Come on. Losing has never felt so good!
  Master Your Metabolism Jillian Michaels,Mariska van Aalst,Christine
Darwin,2009-04-07 Does it feel as if you’re fighting your body to lose even
one pound—or just to maintain your current weight? Respected health and
wellness expert and bestselling author Jillian Michaels has been there, too.
So she consulted top experts in the field of metabolism and discovered that
she’d inadvertently been abusing her endocrine system for years. After
“fixing” her own metabolism, she decided to share what she learned by
devising this simple, 3-phase plan that engages all the weight-loss hormones
(including the friendly HGH, testosterone, DHEA; and the not-so-friendly:
insulin, cortisol, and excess estrogen). In Master Your Metabolism, discover
how to: • REMOVE “anti-nutrients” from your diet • RESTORE foods that speak
directly to fat-burning genes • REBALANCE energy and your hormones for
effortless weight loss Michaels offers a wealth of information throughout,
including: shopping lists and online shopping resources, hormone-trigger food
charts, how to eat “power nutrient” foods on a budget, smart strategies for
eating out, quick and easy recipes, as well as mini-programs for addressing
PMS, andropause, metabolic syndrome, PCOS, and menopause.
  Making the Cut (Enhanced Edition) Jillian Michaels,2012-01-03 This enhanced
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ebook edition of the bestselling fitness program includes over 80 videos of
Jillian demonstrating the exercises in that will help you shed the pounds and
get the body of your life. You’ve seen her change lives–why not yours? Are
you in good shape but struggling with those last ten to twenty pounds? Do you
have an event on the calendar where you’d love to make jaws drop? Or do you
just want to see what it would be like to have the best body you’ve ever had?
Then you need to discover what millions who’ve used Jillian’s training
methods already know! Making the Cut empowers you to: • Identify your unique
body type and metabolic makeup (are you a fast, slow, or balanced oxidizer?)
and customize a diet plan that is perfect for you • Acquire the mental
techniques that will greatly enhance your self-confidence and sharpen your
focus on success • Develop your strength, flexibility, coordination, and
endurance • Reach levels of fitness you never before thought possible
  The 6 Keys Jillian Michaels,2018-12-18 Reverse the effects of aging and
maintain optimal health for life through the revolutionary 6 Keys program by
New York Times bestselling author Jillian Michaels. With Master Your
Metabolism, Jillian Michaels showed us how to take control of the metabolic
machinery underneath our weight and health struggles. Now she's ahead of the
curve again -- conquering the mayhem, myths, and misunderstandings associated
with aging. After all, if you can decide your weight, why not your age?
Scientists and doctors have identified six major age inciters: metabolism,
damaged macromolecules, epigenetics, inflammation, stress adaptation,
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telomeres. The 6 Keys presents an ageless health, fitness, and beauty plan
that addresses all six of them -- and gets them working for you instead of
against you. Empowering and rigorously researched, The 6 Keys outlines
powerful lifestyle interventions, dietary guidelines, exercise plans, and
vanguard strategies for cultivating mindfulness that restore and protect
human performance, keeping you fit, healthy, and beautiful for life.
  This Is Why You're Fat (And How to Get Thin Forever) Jackie
Warner,2010-04-27 In this New York Times bestseller, Jackie Warner, America's
favorite no-nonsense celebrity fitness trainer, shows you how to get hot,
healthy, and thin forever. Being fat isn't your fault; staying fat is. That's
what Jackie Warner tells her own clients, and that's why no one delivers
better results than Jackie. This groundbreaking program is filled empowering
strategies help you drop pounds and inches fast, without grueling workouts or
deprivation. Her two-tiered approach provides a complete nutritional makeover
and a failure-proof condensed workout routine, PLUS all the emotional support
and encouragement you need to get to the finish line and beyond. With
Jackie's core principles, you'll be shocked to find what is actually making
you fat, and how easy it is to get thin for a lifetime. Discover her
surprising secrets: ADD TO LOSE: In Jackie's 2-week jump-start, no food is
off-limits. You'll actually add food to your diet in order to lose weight.
CHEATING IS ALLOWED: Eat clean for 5 days, then indulge in whatever you want
over the weekend! FAT IS NOT THE ENEMY: Fat doesn't make you fat; sugar does!
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Learn to finally control those sweets cravings. SKIP THE CRUNCHES: They just
build muscle under the fat. Discover the fastest way to shrink your waist and
spark your metabolism for rapid fat loss. LESS (EXERCISE) IS MORE: Workouts
shouldn't take over your day-give Jackie just 20 minutes and you'll see
results. THINK YOURSELF THIN: It's true! Jackie's own breakthrough mind-body
techniques called Metaphysiques will help you create the body you want-by
thinking it into reality. THIS IS WHY YOU'RE FAT (AND HOW TO GET THIN
FOREVER) is your first and last stop on the way to a new fit and healthy you!
  The Master Your Metabolism Calorie Counter Jillian Michaels,Mariska van
Aalst,2011-01-26 The key to amping your body to its full fat-burning
potential—now in your pocket! Jillian Michaels’s Master Your Metabolism plan
has already helped millions achieve hot healthy bodies naturally through
nutrition and hormone balance. Now she’s made optimal health even easier by
putting key resources into this on-the-go guide. No matter where you’re
making your food choices—at home, dining out, or in the grocery store—this
guide makes staying on the Master Plan simple and straightforward. The Master
Your Metabolism Calorie Counter is packed with information that makes it the
ultimate compendium for anyone leading a Master-full life. • Complete
nutritional information for over 5,000 foods—carbs, fat, calorie, and
hormone-positive, negative, or neutral counts • Best and worst choices at
dozens of national restaurant chains • What to shop for in beauty and home-
care products • Master Disaster foods you’ll want to stay far away from! •
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Hormone-positive power nutrient food lists
  Winning by Losing Jillian Michaels,2005
  The Biggest Loser Biggest Loser Experts and Cast,Maggie Greenwood-
Robinson,2005-09-29 The book fans have been clamoring for—the diet and
exercise plan that enabled contestants to transform their bodies and their
lives on TV's smash hit reality show The Biggest Loser was NBC's surprise hit
of the Fall 2004 television season, drawing a passionate audience and
prompting people nationwide to start their own Biggest Loser competitions.
This unscripted weight-loss drama was based on overweight contestants
competing to lose weight and win a quarter of a million dollars with the help
of a team of doctors, dietitians, and trainers Bob Harper and Jillian
Michaels. On the evening that the first season's finale aired, legions of
fans went to the NBC website to look for the diet and fitness plan that the
contestants used. It wasn't available to the public—until now. With this
book, people looking for change can accomplish the same type of radical
makeover of their bodies, their health, and their lives that they saw on The
Biggest Loser. The book features the food and fitness plans from Maggie
Greenwood-Robinson, Cheryl Forberg, Michael Dansinger, and Biggest Loser
Experts and Cast Staff, and motivational tips from the contestants
themselves. The contestants' compelling stories and reasons for losing
weight, dramatic before-and-after photos, and real-life advice provide the
inspiration and upbeat attitude that made this show a smash hit.
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  The Shift Tory Johnson,2013-09-10 This inspiring #1 bestseller is a gutsy
look at what it takes to undo a lifetime of self-sabotaging habits and feel
great about the change and yourself. Good Morning America contributor Tory
Johnson is all about helping women make great things happen. And after a
lifetime of obesity, of failing at fad diets and sporadic health programs,
Tory was ready to make great things happen for herself -- making the shift by
recognizing that it was time to lose weight once and for all, and do it her
way. In twelve months, she lost more than 60 pounds, and for the first time
shares what she learned, what she ate and how she changed in The Shift: How I
Finally Lost Weight and Discovered a Happier Life, her most personal book
yet. In this updated trade paperback edition, Tory Johnson adds a look back
at the amazing response her Shift has brought from thousands of people across
the country, shares additional lessons learned in the year following the
book's publication, and includes the stories of Shifters -- readers so
inspired by her book they have made their own life-changing Shifts.
  15 Minutes to Fit Zuzka Light,Jeff O'Connell,2015-12-29 YouTube workout
video star Zuzka Light presents her long-awaited debut fitness book, with a
30-day fitness regime of powerful, effective 15-minute workouts. Filming
first from a tiny basement in Prague, and eventually settling in Los Angeles,
Zuzka Light has single-handedly ushered in the YouTube fitness revolution.
Viewers love Light for her short, ferociously effective workouts and her in-
the-trenches, never-give-up positive attitude—and she’s racked up more than
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half a billion views to prove it. Now, finally, comes 15 Minutes to Fit,
Light’s hotly anticipated debut, with a 30-day fitness plan guaranteed to
burn fat and build ripped muscles. Based on innovative high-intensity
interval training, the workouts in 15 Minutes to Fit are designed to be done
anywhere, anytime (no fancy gym equipment necessary), in just 15 minutes a
day. This book takes the guesswork out of the workout, providing: • A 30-day
workout plan to whip your body into shape—in 15 minutes a day or less • A
companion meal plan, with delicious and healthful recipes for each day •
Step-by-step photographs throughout to illustrate proper form for the
workouts • Quick facts on health and nutrition to help readers separate fact
from fiction • Support and motivation from Light, who overcame many obstacles
to become the female face of fitness As Light says, “Give me 15 minutes a day
and I’ll give you a badass body.” Coauthored by New York Times–bestselling
author Jeff O’Connell, 15 Minutes to Fit is the book legions of fans have
been waiting for.
  Eat to Beat Disease William W Li,2019-03-19 Eat your way to better health
with this New York Times bestseller on food's ability to help the body heal
itself from cancer, dementia, and dozens of other avoidable diseases. Forget
everything you think you know about your body and food, and discover the new
science of how the body heals itself. Learn how to identify the strategies
and dosages for using food to transform your resilience and health in Eat to
Beat Disease. We have radically underestimated our body's power to transform
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and restore our health. Pioneering physician scientist, Dr. William Li,
empowers readers by showing them the evidence behind over 200 health-boosting
foods that can starve cancer, reduce your risk of dementia, and beat dozens
of avoidable diseases. Eat to Beat Disease isn't about what foods to avoid,
but rather is a life-changing guide to the hundreds of healing foods to add
to your meals that support the body's defense systems, including: Plums
Cinnamon Jasmine tea Red wine and beer Black Beans San Marzano tomatoes Olive
oil Pacific oysters Cheeses like Jarlsberg, Camembert and cheddar Sourdough
bread The book's plan shows you how to integrate the foods you already love
into any diet or health plan to activate your body's health defense systems-
Angiogenesis, Regeneration, Microbiome, DNA Protection, and Immunity-to fight
cancer, diabetes, cardiovascular, neurodegenerative autoimmune diseases, and
other debilitating conditions. Both informative and practical, Eat to Beat
Disease explains the science of healing and prevention, the strategies for
using food to actively transform health, and points the science of wellbeing
and disease prevention in an exhilarating new direction.
  Jumpstart to Skinny Bob Harper,Greg Critser,2013-04-23 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • LOSE UP TO 20 POUNDS IN 21 DAYS! In The Skinny Rules, celebrity
trainer and coach of NBC’s The Biggest Loser Bob Harper delivers the ultimate
strategy for healthy, long-term weight loss and “thin maintenance.” But what
if you have a big event looming—a reunion, wedding, beach vacation, or other
special occasion—and need a fast-acting plan to meet your short-term goals?
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Jumpstart to Skinny features thirteen short-term Rules (no one gets thin on
mere suggestions) that will supercharge your weight loss. Taking any
confusion or decision making out of the equation, Harper also provides a day-
by-day plan for success, including his body-toning “Jumpstart Moves” and
deliciously slimming recipes specially designed for your get-skinny needs.
Jumpstart to Skinny lets you in on the secrets Bob shares with his red-carpet
celebrity clients. This is not a marathon diet; it’s a quick sprint to the
finish line. And the victory lap comes when you slip into that sexy dress or
swimsuit and feel fantastic. Get started today! THE FOUR-PART JUMPSTART PLAN
TO A SKINNIER YOU • Your Jumpstart Rules: Thirteen must-follow principles to
get you ready for your own “big reveal,” including Rule #1, a precise
breakdown of the proper protein/carbohydrate/fat proportions for every meal,
and Rule #3, which explains why you need to just say no to complex carbs
after breakfast during this three-week plan. These are the Rules that Bob
Harper and his celebrity clients use to get ready for their big events—and
now you’re in on the secrets, too. • Your Jumpstart Day-by-Day: No decisions,
no confusion! Here is the simple, three-week game plan: the food to buy and
prepare ahead each week, when and how much to eat each day, and the when and
how of your exercise schedule. • Your Jumpstart Moves: Bob’s unique, twenty-
minute, at-home exercise routines. From sit-ups, push-ups, and squats to
jumping rope, lateral jumps, and simple chair dips, choose one of the seven
“packages” of body-toning moves when your day calls for Bob’s “metabolic
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conditioning.” • Jumpstart Recipes: Cleansing or juice fasting? No way! You
need to eat to lose weight, so here are twenty-one days of slimmingly
delicious recipes—including “Peanut Butter and Jelly” Oatmeal, Sweet Potato
Hash, Spaghetti Squash Bolognese, Buffalo Chicken Salad, and Bob’s signature
Shrimp Skimpy—formulated with your Jumpstart protein/carb/fat proportions
(see Rule #1!) and calorie maximums in mind.
  Eat What You Love Marlene Koch,2010-04-06 72 Enjoy all the delicious foods
you love-guilt free! Over 300 easy, healthy recipes for everyone's favorite
foods that taste great!! Imagine being able to effortlessly cut sugar, slash
fat and calories, and curb excess carbs-all while enjoying the delicious
foods you love. You can! With more than one million of her amazing cookbooks
sold, New York Times bestselling author Marlene Koch is a magician when it
comes to creating healthy recipes with crave-worthy taste. With over 300
quick & easy, guaranteed delicious family-friendly recipes like cheesy
Skillet Chicken Parmesan, crispy Oven-Baked Onion Rings and Unbelievable
Chocolate Cake, this book is perfect for everyone (and every diet!). A proven
guide for weight loss, diabetes, and simply utterly delicious everyday
eating, this updated edition includes: Everyday comfort foods, family
favorites, and amazing recipes inspired by popular restaurants such as Jamba
Juice (Berry Berry Lime Smoothie), Chili's ® (Beef Fajitas), and Panda
Express ® (Quicker-than-Take-Out Orange Chicken!) Dozens of sensational
dessert recipes like Amazing Peanut Butter Cookies (with 5 ingredients) and
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Key Lime Cheesecake Cupcakes, that everyone can enjoy Healthy cooking tips,
easy-to-find ingredients and nutrition information for every recipe with
smart points comparisons and diabetic food exchanges BRAND NEW: Updated
weight watcher pointscomparisons, all-natural sweetener options, gluten-free
recipe guide and two weeks of calorie/carb-controlled menus!
  Unlimited Jillian Michaels,2011 The celebrity fitness trainer on The
Biggest Loser discusses how to address the psychological aspects of fitness
endeavors, sharing a three-part motivational program for overcoming mental
obstacles.
  Tracy Anderson's 30-Day Method Tracy Anderson,2010-09-20 Did you know
muscles get bored, just like people do? And did you also know that there's a
9 out of 10 chance that you're working the wrong muscles when you exercise?
With TRACY ANDERSON'S 30-DAY METHOD you don't have to worry--her unique
workout will help you drop the weight and shrink your body in just 30 days.
Based on ten years of scientific research and experience getting not just
herself, but A-list stars and everyday people, red carpet ready, Anderson has
developed a unique 30-day diet and workout routine that reshapes the body and
defies genetics to tone the muscles and drop the pounds. While most people
incorrectly target their major muscle groups, like the bicep or hamstring,
the focus should be on the smaller accessory muscles that can create a long,
lean, balanced look--instead of bulked up look. Anderson's program is
composed of a groundbreaking three-tiered approach, including a mat workout
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and cardio routine targeting the all-important accessory muscles, and an
exclusive 30-day meal plan, complete with dozens of delicious recipes. This
comprehensive kick-start program is unlike any other workout on the market
and it leaves no chance for anything but terrific, fast results!
  The Biggest Loser: 6 Weeks to a Healthier You Cheryl Forberg,Melissa
Roberson,Lisa Wheeler,Biggest Loser Experts and Cast,2010-03-16 BASED ON THE
HIT SHOW AND NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING BOOKS Each season on The Biggest
Loser, America watches the contestants transform their bodies at the Ranch.
But what you can't see on television is the even more incredible physical
transformation that takes place on the inside, as Biggest Losers radically
change their health and quality of life through diet, exercise, and lifestyle
changes. The Biggest Loser: 6 Weeks to a Healthier You brings the Ranch into
your home and gives you the same tools, medical advice, nutrition tips, and
exercise instruction that the contestants receive there. In just 6 weeks, you
can change your future and make strides toward preventing and reversing
conditions such as diabetes, heart disease, and high blood pressure. You'll
also learn how to: • Boost your mood and brainpower with simple yoga poses
and omega-3 rich foods like the Veggie Cheese Omelet and Mexican Turkey
Burger. • Protect yourself from colds and flus by enhancing immunity with the
power of vitamins A and C, found in the Southern Start breakfast and Fire-
Roasted Tomato Soup. • Cut your cancer risk with strength training and the
power antioxidants, like those in the Bye-Bye Blues Smoothie and Berrylicious
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Oatmeal. • Help prevent heart disease by getting plenty of aerobic exercise
and trimming saturated fat from your diet with lean protein dishes like the
Sweet Pepper Chicken Sandwich and Egg White Bites. With delicious recipes,
easy-to-follow meal plans, and 6 weeks of exercises to get you moving, The
Biggest Loser: 6 Weeks to a Healthier You helps you lose pounds—and gain a
lifetime of good health.
  Losing The Last 5 Kilos Michelle Bridges,2012-10-17 Lose 5 kilos in 30
days. It sounds straightforward and it is. Michelle Bridges is Australia's
most successful weight-loss expert and she knows how to get people into shape
quickly. Whether your weight has been slowly creeping up over the last few
years, you've already lost a lot of weight but can't get any further, or
summer is just around the corner and you want to look your best, Losing the
Last 5 Kilos gives you all the information you need to get back to your
perfect size. Day-by-day menu plans, with weekly shopping lists Michelle's
favourite low-cal but filling recipes Easy-to-follow, high-intensity
exercises, with step-by-step photos Michelle's best tips for success So, set
aside 30 days to follow Michelle's training program and menu plan. Do this
for just four weeks and watch the kilos disappear. You will look and feel
fantastic. Michelle's program is like nothing else. It's like there was one
single piece of information that my brain needed to figure out to understand
what losing weight was all about - and I sure found it. Amanda, 41, Sydney
  Working It Out Abby Rike,2011-05-04 DESCRIPTION: In 2006, Abby Rike lost
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the life she knew and loved when her husband and two young children were
killed in a car accident. Devastated and numb, she shut down. For nearly
three years she walked through life like a spectre, present in body only. As
she descended, so did her health. Fortunately, Abby was not alone. She had
loving parents, supportive friends, and a faith that continued to sustain
her. Little by little she found the courage to return to life. Joining The
Biggest Loser proved a catalyst for the physical and emotional changes she
needed to make. In fact, against all odds Abby gained strength, courage,
wisdom, and continued her steadfast relationship with God. Instead of anger,
she found herself slowly but steadily healing. She lost a hundred pounds but
gained hope. In this riveting book, Abby tells her story--from her joyous
life before the accident to the unbearable pain that followed it and her
eventual emergence as a woman reinvigorated by her faith in God. Today Abby's
resilience and positivity are a testament to the power and importance of
faith in the darkest hours.
  The Secrets to Ultimate Weight Loss Chef AJ,Glen Merzer,2018-05-11 Plant-
based diet expert Chef AJ provides you with not only tips and techniques to
begin your weight-loss journey but also the secrets to tasty homemade dishes
that will fill you up without adding on the pounds.
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